COPY
LILOY D s BEGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 3551 (6 Lines)

27th Aagust, 1954,

Dear E&ir,

With reference to Glaszow Report No. 82280 respecting
the non=propelled Rock Cutter (liessrs., lilllen Bros. Litd.
Yard Nos 165), I shall be glad if you will request the
curveyors to state 1f the plan of the pumping arrange-
ments (Drawing No. 19212) referred to in your letter
of the 10th November, 1952, addressed %o llessrs.
Iobnitz & Co. Ltd. has subsequently been approved,
slnce this vessel is now intended to be classed.

I shall be gled if you will forward coples of this
plan to this Office for record purposes and for
transmission to the lew Zealand Surveyorss

It 18 also dosired to lmow if the electrical
plans have boen prepared by the lLocal Contractors,
or whether they will be submitted by the New Zealand
Surveyor s If, however, they have been prepared
locally, they should be approved and coples forwarded
to this 0ffice.

Yours faithfully,

pre Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

The cecretary,
GLASGOW,
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